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30th June 2021 

 

Announcement of Color Change for TGS832-A00 and TGS822 
 
Dear Figaro Distributors, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the following changes of 
body colors for the metal oxide type refrigerant gas sensor TGS832-A00 and the 
organic solvent vapor sensor TGS822: 
 
Model number New Current 

TGS832-A00 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grey 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Black 

TGS822 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grey 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Orange 

 
These changes will be made to continue future productions of these two sensor 
models. There will be no changes in the sensor specifications, including structure, 
dimensions, pin connections, and stamp on the sensor top, between the current 
and new versions. 
 
Expected implementation of this change will be around October 2021 for 
TGS832-A00, and around August 2022 for TGS822, by the time of which we 
expect that our stock of the current housing materials will be consumed. Prices of 
the sensors will remain unchanged. 
 
We would like to ask you, our distributor, to announce this change to all of your 
customers whom it may concern.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
FIGARO ENGINEERING INC.  

 


